
 

April 11, 2014 
 
 
Kristina Vagen 
University Student Living 
3 E. Stow Road 
Marlton, New Jersey 08053 
kvagen@themichaelsrg.com 
(sent via email) 
 
Re: CUP11-00090, DRH12-00013, & CFH11-00036 / 1004 W. Royal Boulevard 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
This letter is to inform you of the actions of the Boise City Planning and Zoning 
Commission on your request for a first time extension for CUP11-00090 & CFH13-
00036. 
 
During a public hearing on April 7, 2014 the Planning and Zoning Commission 
approved a two-year time extension.  The approval period has been extended: 

 
From: April 25, 2014  To: April 25, 2016 

 
 
This application is eligible for one (1) more time extensions after date. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (208) 395-7857. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Josh Johnson 
Associate Planner 
Boise City Planning and Development Services 
 
JJ/mc 
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